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Dear Mitchell College Students and Parents,

Great news! 

Mitchell College looks forward to welcoming our students back to campus for
Fall 2021 with in-person classes and career experiences/internships,
back-to-normal residence life and dining, a full slate of campus activities,
athletics and performing arts events, and community service and
engagement opportunities.

Remote work for our faculty and staff ended in late May, and everyone is busy
planning for a much-anticipated return to campus life. But it’s up to all of us to
make sure we stay safe and can participate in a full campus experience.

How do we do that?

Mitchell College strongly encourages everyone to get the COVID-19
vaccine prior to returning to campus. Connecticut has “reopened,” with
Governor Lamont easing many restrictions for residents and visitors to
Connecticut who are fully vaccinated. For the latest Coronavirus information from
the State of Connecticut, visit portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus.
  
The College is also participating in President Biden’s COVID-19 College
Vaccination Challenge, with the goal of administering at least one vaccine shot to
70% of adult Americans by July 4. To find a vaccination site near you,
visit vaccines.gov.

As the College finalizes its COVID-19 protocols for the 2021-22 academic year,
we know that a more immunized college community means fewer COVID-related
restrictions on campus. Together, we can do this.

Watch for more information at mitchell.edu/fall-2021 in the coming weeks about
Fall 2021 at Mitchell College.

Enjoy the return to many favorite summertime activities in the next few months,
and we will see you soon!

Sincerely,

Tracy Y. Espy, Ph.D.
President

mitchell.edu/fall-2021
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